
 

 
  The spring musical performances of the 25th Annual Putnam County Spelling 

Bee will be on March 14, 15, and 16 at 7:00PM.  More information on the performance can be found 

at: http://www.lakecentraltheatre.com/our-shows.html 

: St. Baldrick’s assembly is on Friday – March 15th!  Please help us take childhood back 

from cancer by donating to the St. Baldrick’s Foundation.   

To donate online:  https://www.stbaldricks.org/events/LCHS2019   

You can also send in cash or checks made payable to the St. Baldrick’s Foundation.  Turn in any cash or 

checks to Mrs. Ohlenkamp in room C333.  You can also help us raise funds and show off your style by buying 

a St. Baldrick’s t-shirt : Https://hoosiersportsofamerica/t/saint-baldricks    

If you have any questions about the event, please see Mrs. Ohlenkamp. Thanks for your support! 
 

Herff Jones representatives will be available for ring orders and to pick up previously ordered 

items on Friday, March 15 during lunch periods.

 Yearbooks will wrap up pre-sales before spring break (or until they sell out). 

Visit YearbookOrderCenter.com and use school code 3361 to order your book. Books will be distributed at the 

end of May.  

: Mrs. Day’s English 11 students, please bring permission slips 

and money for the May 2nd American Writers Museum Field Trip are due on Friday, March 15th.  Students in 

other classes who are interested in attending, please see Mrs. Day in room C206 for a permission slip. 

: Any LC Environmental Club member who is interested in going to the Indiana 

Dunes National Park for the Succession Trail and a clean-up day, please see Mrs. Shupryt in room E217 for a 

permission slip. The field trip will be on Friday, April 5th. Cost is $2 to pay for the bus. Forms and money are 

both due by Wednesday, April 3rd to be eligible to go on the trip. Those going should pack a lunch and 

comfortable clothing for hiking.  

:   The 2019 LCHS Senior Banquet will take place on Friday, April 12, 2019 at Villa 

Cesar. Tickets are $35 per student and sales start MONDAY, MARCH 4th and will be sold through March 

21st at the LCSC Online Web Store.  When sales begin please go to www.lcsc.us and then click on School 

Store and then High School then Dance Tickets. If you have any questions, see Ms. Peda or Ms. Sivak, or 

email them at apeda@lcscmail.com or ssivak@lcscmail.com. 

 

: Lake Central High School will be holding SAT School Day testing on April 9, 2019 for all 

juniors (sophomores planning on graduating in three years should notify their counselor if they wish to test in 

April).  Now is the time to purchase a calculator and prepare studying using Khan Academy or SAT Test Prep 

:  Freshmen Class Cabinet will be selling LC blankets for $20, LC sport bags for $6, LC lanyards 
for $5 and LC pop sockets for $5 during lunch hours. 
 

:  The Tech Help Desk will be open during period 4 and PtE.  It is located in the library 

J107.  Students must report to period 4 and PtE before coming to the help desk. 

 

http://www.lakecentraltheatre.com/our-shows.html
https://www.stbaldricks.org/events/LCHS2019
https://hoosiersportsofamerica/t/saint-baldricks
http://yearbookordercenter.com/
http://www.lcsc.us/
mailto:apeda@lcscmail.com
mailto:ssivak@lcscmail.com

